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     The Berlin Water Control Commission (BWCC) will hold a Public Hearing in the Public 

Works Department, Room 120, 240 Kensington Road, Berlin, CT on Thursday, March 31, 2022 

at 4:00 p.m. to consider the following: 

     BWCC intends to replace the twenty inch (20”) concrete water pipe along the Berlin Turnpike 

from Deming Road to Woodlawn Road with a sixteen inch (16”) ductile iron pipe, including 

directional drilling under the Mattabassett River, using a sixteen inch (16”) HDPE pipe that will 

be connected to the ductile iron pipe.  More details will be available at the Public Hearing.  This 

upgrade is necessary in order to eliminate the possibility of a catastrophic concrete pipe failure. 

     BWCC anticipates taking a low interest loan (2% for 20 years) from the Department of Public 

Health called Drinking Water State Revolving Fund (DWSRF).  This loan, with a potential grant, 

would add approximately seventeen dollars [$17.00] per quarter to all customer bills. 

     At this hearing, interested persons may be heard, and written communications may be 

received.  The plans and specifications are open for inspection in the office of the Town Engineer 

in Room 120 of the Town Hall and are available on the Town of Berlin website: 

www.berlinct.gov.  Questions can be directed to: Ray Jarema, Manager at 860-828-7065, or 

email: rjarema@berlinct.gov  
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